Dear Marnie Wilson

It is with great pleasure that we inform you that the CUPE 1260 Executives have voted to endorse you,
in your run for re-election as Langley School Board Trustee October 15, 2022.

We recognized your hard work in your last term as School Board Trustee. We appreciate and trust your
knowledge gained by working as a Special Education Assistant in Langley to understand the needs of the
employees and students of School District 35. We also appreciate the work you did as a full time
president of CUPE local 1260 and your desire to communicate with our local.

We look forward to building a strong relationship with you and all the trustees in the upcoming term.

Thank you for your support,

CUPE 1260 Executives
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